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NOTICE OF INTENTION OF THE FAIR WORK COMMISSION TO CANCEL THE 

REGISTRATION OF AN ORGANISATION 

(D2023/3) 

 

NOTICE is given that, subject to consideration of any objections lodged in accordance with this notice, the 

Fair Work Commission (the Commission) intends to cancel the registration of The Bacon Factories' Union 

of Employees, Queensland on the ground that it is defunct. The Commission intends to cancel the 

registration of the organisation under section 30 of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 at the 

end of one month after the publication of this notice. 

A copy of the correspondence sent to the organisation setting out the reasons the Commission has formed the 

preliminary view that the organisation is defunct has been published on the website of the Commission at: 

<http://www.fwc.gov.au> (under “Registered Organisations”, click on “Notices in the Gazette”). 

A person who wishes to show cause why the registration of the organisation should not be cancelled may 

lodge a notice of objection with the Commission within one month after the publication of this notice. A 

notice must comply with the requirements of regulation 14 of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) 

Regulations 2009, be marked to the attention of the Registered Organisations Services Branch of the Fair 

Work Commission and be emailed to regorgs@fwc.gov.au or posted to GPO Box 1994, Melbourne VIC 

3001. 

This notice is published pursuant to regulation 36 of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Regulations 

2009. 

 

 

 

Murray Furlong 

General Manager 

Fair Work Commission 
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